
 
 
 

Ryedown Lane East Wellow Romsey Hampshire SO51 6BD 
 
 

7th November 2008 
 
Dear Russ 
 
I would like to thank you for being one of the best men’s 
dinner speakers that we have ever had here at Wellow, I 
have not laughed so much for a long time, and the way 
that you handled the drunken member (sitting in the worst 
place for you right at the front) was hilarious. The other 
members have commented on how good you where,and I 
would not be surprised to see you here again.  
 
FANTASTIC thank you.  
 
 
Respectfully yours 
 
Chris Young (Club Captain) 
 
 

 
 

 
 


